
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Would you like to be part of making our school an eco-friendly 

place?  

Have a passion for our planet and sharing this love with others? 

Being an Eco-warrior could be for you! 

We are looking for one eco-warrior from each class to take responsibility for making our 

school an even more eco-friendly place. We are looking for children who are responsible, 

good decision makers, can work as part of a team and committed to their role as eco-

warrior.  

 

What being an eco-warrior means: 

• looking after our school 

• making decisions that create an eco-

friendly environment 

• Litter picking  

• Recycling and being part of the school 

council recycling project  

• Persuading people to make a change for 

the better  

 

If this is something you would be excited to be a part of, you will need to create a 

speech/presentation to your class. After the candidates have put themselves forward, the 

class will vote for their eco-warrior.  

 

All votes need to be completed and submitted to Miss Davies by 

Friday 10th February 2023. 


